
Delegation Materials from Tony Williams regarding agenda item 7.5 
Staff Report 2022-0198: Proposed Zoning  By-law Amendment  

to Remove a Holding ("H") Symbol, The Alton Development Inc.,  
1402 Queen Street West, Alton, Ward 1 

Dear Sir, 
  
Thank you for the assistance that you provided on June 9. 
  
I have read the “PUBLIC NOTICE” and the sketch of the “Subject Property”.  
  
I have also read the emails of Jane Ansara and Mary Cooney dated June 6. 
  
Troubling issues are raised by both. 
  
I share their concerns. 
  
Would you kindly forward to me, the following material: 
  
i    A copy of the “proposed Zoning By-law Amendment application”; 
  
ii   A copy of the “Participant Request Form” for live, in-person 
     participation if necessary;  
  
     and the following information: 
  
iii  The date, time and place of the “Earliest Planning and Development  
     Committee Meeting Date: June 21, 2022,” if it has been set; 
  
iv  Does the Planning and Development Committee have the jurisdiction 
     to address the concerns and questions raised in these two emails  
     at the proposed meeting? 
  
v   In the fifteen years of “the rule of `H`”, there have been many complaints. 
  
    (a)  Has there been an investigation by an Officer of the By-Law Enforcement  
          Office for an alleged breach of “the noise by-law”, 
          By-Law No. 86-110? 
  
    (b)  Has there been an investigation by an Officer of the By-Law Enforcement    
           Office for an alleged breach of “the nuisance by-law”, 
           By-Law No. 95-67?  
  
vi  (a) Has there been a prosecution for an alleged breach of “the noise by-law”, 
          By-law No. 86-110? 
  
     (b) Has there been a prosecution of “the nuisance by-law”,  
          By-law No.95-67? 
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(Note: “Investigation” is understood to mean the “Job Description” for the hire  
of an “Officer, By-Law Enforcement” for the Town of Caledon , dated May 3, 2017. 
  
This job description includes: 
  
“Conduct inspections and investigations of alleged Bylaw . . . infractions . . . “; 
  
“Employ appropriate investigative techniques to gather and analyze evidence. 
Develop and implement investigative plans for conducting interviews, 
obtaining cautioned statements, conducting surveillance, seizing and  
documenting evidence etc.”) 
  
Yours truly. 
  
Tony 
  
(“Eric Anthony Williams” is on the letter containing the Public Notice) 
 


